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24/08/2022 

MRS Sharyn Johnston 
12 Barrabooka ST 
Clontarf NSW 2093 

RE: DA2022/1123 -8  Barrabooka Street CLONTARF NSW 2093 

Dear Adam Croft, 

I am lodging this submission in objection to the proposed development @ 8 Barrabooka st, 
Clontarf 2093. I am concerned about the significant increase of this property which is 
considered as alterations to an existing dwelling, however the proposed alterations increase 
the existing dwelling by over 100%. The proposed house moves significantly forward on the 
block, much further down the block than no. 10 and 12 Barrabooka St and imposing on them. I 
am concerned about the impact that this proposed overwhelming 3 storey structure will have 
on our surrounding properties and believe the excessive size of this structure should be 
revised and scaled down. 

Kind regards 
Sharyn Johnston 
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